
 

 

 

 

 

Sumida America Components Inc. 

 

1251 N. Plum Grove Road 

Schaumburg, IL  60173 

 

October 8, 2019 

Subject:  EOL Notification—SPM type power module 

 

To whom it may concern: 

Effective immediately, we have discontinued the production of Sumida type name SPM (PSI2).  This 

includes product families, SPM1004, SPM1005, SPM1006 and SPM1008.   

Unfortunately, we are unable to offer a last time buy for these products.  We plan to introduce an 

alternate source shortly.   

Please feel free to contact your Sumida sales representative if you have any further questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

Carl LeJambre III 

General Manager 

Sumida America Components, Inc.  


